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I am against this measure because adding permitting and licensing costs to 

commercial fisheries is simply going to raise the costs on the backend for the people 

to buy goods and food. Oregon already has high costs for permits and already have 

some of the highest taxes in the nation. Full stop on the government overreaction, 

overreach and taxation to appease the wasteful government spenders. The 

government agencies need to better use the funding they have and stop relying on 

taxation to bail them out 


